
Hello Everyone,  
 
 

Christmas is almost here!  It just doesn’t seem possible that we are nearly 

half-way through this school year.  All of us as St. Joseph School wish you 

a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  Thank you for choosing us. 

 

We will be doing a fundraiser for a good cause next WEDNESDAY.  

NGSC students, Brandon Blackwood and Kaden McKannan (former St. Joe 

student) were seriously injured in an automobile accident and we would like 

to assist these families financially.  Wednesday, next week, will be FREE 

DRESS with a price.  $1 for a shirt and $1 for jeans.  Money raised will be 

matched by PTO and donated to the cause.  PLEASE HELP! 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Advent/Christmas programs are BOTH next 

MONDAY evening.  The Early Childhood program is at 5:30 in church and 

the K-5 program is at 6:30 in the gym.  We are asking that all attending 

please bring a canned good item for the local food bank. 

 

Next week also is the end of the second grading period.  Since we come 

back to school on Thursday, January 4th, report cards will not go home 

with students on that day.  We will wait until the following Thursday, Janu-

ary 11 to send home report cards and awards.  There will be no newsletter 

on January 4th either. 

 

Speaking of our Wildcat News Newsletter, we send it out every week by 

email that you provide.  Often times, we send other important information 

as attachments to the Wildcat News.  Please check your email and let us 

know if you are not receiving the newsletter.  If you go online to our web-

site to see the newsletter, you may miss other important information that is 

being sent to you as attachments. 

 

Santa’s Workshop is bustling! 

Our Santa Store was a big hit with 

students.  They were able to buy 

items for family members and 

have them wrapped by our great 

volunteers.  Thank you to all who 

helped with this service to our 

 students and families. 

 

Again, Merry Christmas and may 

God richly bless you in the upcoming new year.   
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Special Points of Interest 

 

 
 

Dec. 14  Wildcat Basketball HOME 

VS Home School Eagles - Boys 

ONLY at 5:00. 
 

Dec. 15 - Mass at 8:15 hosted by the 

2nd grade.  Please join us. 
 
 
 

Dec. 18  Early Childhood Christ-

mas program in Church 5:30 PM 
 

Dec. 18  K-5 Christmas program in 

the gym 6:30 PM 
 

Dec. 19 - Field Trip - Grades K, 1 
and 2 to PCMS Auditorium for Fire 
Prevention Program at 1:00 PM  
 

Dec. 20 - Last day of school!!!. 
 

Jan. 4 - School Resumes  
 

Jan. 4 Wildcat Basketball HOME 

VS PCIS, Girls game at 5:00 & 

Boys at 6:00 

The Catholic Corner 
Advent  

 

Remember to light 

the 3rd and 4th 

week candles of 

your Advent wreath 

while we are away 

from school.   
 

‘Tis the Season Quiz 

1. ________ is the first season 

of the Church calendar. 

2. Jesus’ cousin’s name is 

________.   

3. It was snowing when Jesus 

was born on the first 

Christmas?  True or False? 

 

Who can you answer all 3 correctly? 
 


